

University of Kentucky UKnowledge

SEAALL Archive Correspondence

3-15-1955

Letter to Lucile Keck regarding the Joint Reference Library, March 15, 1955

Jane Oliver Green

Click here to let us know how access to this document benefits you.

Follow this and additional works at: https://uknowledge.uky.edu/seaall_cor



Part of the Law Librarianship Commons

Repository Citation

Green, Jane Oliver, "Letter to Lucile Keck regarding the Joint Reference Library, March 15, 1955" (1955). Correspondence. 1534. https://uknowledge.uky.edu/seaall_cor/1534

This Correspondence is brought to you for free and open access by the SEAALL Archive at UKnowledge. It has been accepted for inclusion in Correspondence by an authorized administrator of UKnowledge. For more information, please contact UKnowledge@lsv.uky.edu.

March 15, 1955 Mrs. Lucile L. Keck, Librarian Joint Reference Library 1313 East 60th Street Chicago 37, Illinois Dear Mrs. Keck: My belated thanks to you for the concise and interesting information concerning your library which you so kindly sent to me in response to my request. The information will be the basis for some remarks I am scheduled to make at the Southeastern Chapter meeting of A.A.L.L. this Spring. I certainly am looking forward to visiting your library when I come to Chicago next Summer. Very sincerely, State Librarian J0/d